
 
 

                                                       

CERTIFICATE OF APPROVAL 

 

November 15, 2013 

 

Durham Community Church 

17 Main Street 

Durham, NH  03824 

Attention:  John Marzinzik 

 

Re:   Durham Community Church – Application for after-the-fact approval of banner sign 

currently attached to freestanding sign and discussion about sandwich board sign.  

Map 5, Lot 2-8. 
 

Dear Mr. Marzinzik, 

 

The Durham Historic District Commission reviewed your signage at its meeting on November 7, 

2013 and made the following determinations: 

 

 The canvas banner sign secured to the freestanding sign shall be removed 

immediately (I see that this has already been done); 

 The sandwich board sign shall be gloved (covered) at all times when the thrift shop is 

not open for business; 

 You will submit an application to the HDC for a permanent sign within 90 days (by 

Wednesday, February 5, 2014) 

 

I will coordinate with you shortly about the constraints of the zoning ordinance regarding 

signage.  Thank you for your cooperation in the review process.  Please feel free to contact me 

with any questions or concerns.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Behrendt, AICP 

Town Planner 

 

cc: (all via email)   

Historic District Commission   

Tom Johnson, CEO 

TOWN OF DURHAM 

Historic District Commission 

15 Newmarket Rd 

Durham, New Hampshire 03824-2898 

(603) 868-8064   (603) 868-8065 

Michael Behrendt, AICP 

Director of Planning and Community Development 

mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us 
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